
 

 

19 December 2019 

Muchea Water application for water services licence 

Public submissions received 

The Economic Regulation Authority recently released for public comment an application from 
Aqua Ferre (Muchea) Pty Ltd’s (trading as Muchea Water) for a water licence to provide 
potable water services to the Riverside Development. 

The Riverside Development is located 8 kilometres north east of the Muchea town site in the 
Shire of Chittering. 

The ERA received two submissions in response, from Muchea Industrial Park Services and 
the Department of Health.1  The submissions are now available on the ERA website. 

The ERA will consider the matters raised in the submissions when it decides whether to grant 
a water services licence to Muchea Water.  

Further information 

General enquiries 

Paul Reid 
Ph: 08 6557 7976 
info@erawa.com.au 

Media enquiries 

Natalie Warnock 
Ph: 08 6557 7933 | Mob: 0428 859 826 
media@erawa.com.au 

 

                                                
1  The commercially sensitive information in Muchea Industrial Park Services’ submission has been redacted. 
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